
 

 

  
 

   

 
Joint Standards Committee 2 August 2017 
 
Report of the Monitoring Officer 

 

Monitoring Report on Complaints Received 

Summary 

1. This is a routine report to update the Committee on recent standard 
complaints. 

 Background 

2. Since the Committee last met in July and at the time of writing no 
new complaints have been received.  

3. A Parish Councillor complaint was referred to in the last report as 
being still under consideration.  Members were verbally advised at 
the meeting that part of the complaint had been referred for 
investigation. That investigation is now underway and is being 
conducted by a solicitor employed by the Council. 

4. The Monitoring Officer will verbally update the Committee if any 
other issues arise after the writing of this report. 

   Recommendations 

5. Members are recommended to: 

1) Note the report  

Reason: To ensure that the Committee is aware of current levels 
of activity and that the standards complaints system is used for 
its primary purpose. 
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Andrew Docherty 
Monitoring Officer 
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Wards Affected:  List wards or tick box to indicate all All √ 
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